Our Ref: AM:05102015

Contact: Alex Marshall - +61 8 9432 9716

5 October 2015

To Whom It May Concern



ABN: 74 680 272 485

Town Hall Centre, 8 William Street Fremantle WA 6160

PO Box 807, Fremantle WA 6959

T 08 9432 9999 F 08 9430 4634 TTY 08 9432 9777 E info@fremantle.wa.gov.au

www.fremantle.wa.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam

## JEAN-PHILIPPE CARDETO (CIE ACQUACOUSTIQUE)

The City of Fremantle engaged Cie Acquacoustique to perform as a part of the 2014 Fremantle Street Arts Festival after seeing them perform at the Chalon dans la Rue Festival in France.

The show was set in the Fremantle Fishing Boat Harbour and was an integeral part of the City's programing. The nature of their performance offered the City a unique opportunity to showcase a key tourist area of the City. The show was well attended and feedback from the public was overwhelmingly positive. I found Jean-Philippe Cardeto be easy to deal with and professional in all negotiations and transactions.

The City of Fremantle was pleased with the contribution Cie Acqacoustque made to the City's festival and trust that they provide a similar, positive outcome for your festival.

You may contact me directly by telephone on +61 8 9432 9716 or via email alexm@fremantle.wa.gov.au should you require any further information regarding Cie Acqacoustique and the performances at the 2014 Fremantle Street Arts Festival.

Yours sincerely

E phil

Alex Marshall

Festivals Coordinator

carbonneutra



VILLE DE TOULOUSE ESPACE CROIX-BARAGNON 24, rue Croix-Baragnon 31000 TOULOUSE

Toulouse, Tuesday October 20 2015

## Recommendation letter

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

We have welcomed Mr Jean-Philippe Carde from the arts company "Cie Aquacoustique" on Festival Toulouse d'été (South of France) on Sunday August 4<sup>th</sup>, 2012.

Jean-Philippe developed an ambitious piece named Concert'eau en Do Nageur around music, water, public space to promote the local heritage, especially fountains, on our manifestation.

His piece was a remarkable success both from an artistic perspective and the perspective of the very large audience who attended.

We highly recommend the work of Cie Aquacoustique and in particular the Concert'eau en Do Nageur piece.

We thank you for the attention you will give to this letter and remain available for any question you may have in this respect.

Kind Regards,

The Director

Atain Lacroix



## CERTIFICATE

We had the pleasure to welcome the artists of the **Aquacoustique** team in the pond of the high school garden of our town in october 2014. They played two shows for the most great surprise of the pupils and the public. The very high artist's musical skills succed to captivate the attention of all.

We will renew the welcoming of the **Aquacoustique** team in May 2016 for 3 shows for the pupils of schools and their relatives.

So, we warmly recommend the **Aquacoustique** team and their original approch of the music to all the professionals of culture events.

October 6th, 2015 La Motte-Servolex

> Eve POINSARD, in charge of cultural events for the Town hall